
 
 

FERGUSON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
At-Large Supervisor Vacancy Special Meeting 

Monday, November 7, 2022 
4:30 PM 

ATTENDANCE 

The Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Monday, November 7, 2022, as a hybrid meeting.  
In attendance were: 

 
Board: Laura Dininni, Chair 

Lisa Strickland, Vice Chair 
Patty Stephens 
Jeremie Thompson  

Staff: Centrice Martin, Township Manager 
 
 

 

Others in attendance included: Mr. Armen Sahakian, Mr. Corey Gracie-Griffin, Ms. Lori Steffensen, Ms. 
Marie Librizzii, Mr. Jeff Krantweiss, Mr. Doug Miller, Mr. Scott Fozard, Mr. William Bishop, Mr. Omari 
Patterson, Mr. John Tennis. 

CALL TO ORDER  

Ms. Dininni called the Monday, November 7, 2022, the Special Meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.   
 

1) CITIZENS INPUT 
 

 
2) INTERVIEW OF SUPERVISOR CANDIDATES  

Mr. Sahakian was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding his 
interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a resident 
to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. William’s 
unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General Election. The 
Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing for the position.  
 
Mr. Corey Gracie-Griffin was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions 
regarding his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with 
appointing a resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two 
years of Ms. William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 
General Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent 
interviewing for the position.  
 
Ms. Lori Steffensen was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
her interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for her interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
 
Ms. Marie Librizzii was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
her interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for her interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
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Mr. Jeff Krantweiss was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
 
Mr. Doug Miller was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
 
Mr. Scott Fozard was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
 
Mr. William Bishop was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
 
Mr. Omari Patterson was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions 
regarding his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with 
appointing a resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023.  The remaining 
two years of Ms. William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 
2023 General Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent 
interviewing for the position.  
 
Mr. John Tennis was interviewed by the Board of Supervisors and responded to questions regarding 
his interest in the position. Chair Dininni noted that the Supervisors are tasked with appointing a 
resident to serve as the At-Large Supervisor until December 31, 2023. The remaining two years of Ms. 
William’s unexpired term will be filled by the successful candidate in the November 2023 General 
Election. The Board thanked the candidate for his interest in the vacancy and time spent interviewing 
for the position.  
 
 

3) DISCUSSION  
The Board thanked each candidate for their interest in the vacancy and their time spent interviewing 
for the position. The Board discussed the interviews of each candidate and determined Mr. Corey 
Gracie-Griffin was the nominee.  
 

4) APPOINTMENT OF SUPERVISOR  
Ms. Stephens moved to appoint Mr. Corey Gracie-Griffin to serve as the At-large Supervisor until 
December 31, 2023. Mr. Thompson seconded the motion. The motion passed.  
 

5) ADJOURNMENT 
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With no further business before the Board of Supervisors, the meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
Centrice Martin, Township Secretary 
For the Board of Supervisors 
 
Date approved by the Board:  01/03/2023 
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